
    

  KILGARVAN PARISH, CHURCH OF ST. PATRICK. 
                                 Parish Office number 087 436 4140 / Email: kilgarvan@dioceseofkerry.ie    Office hours : Tuesday and Friday  10am – 1pm 

Kilgarvan Parish is served by the priests of the Kenmare Pastoral Area 
Fr. Niall Howard, Fr. George Hayes, and Fr. Liam O’Brien  

 

Sat. 6th July – Intention: 6:00pm 
Dan Creedon – Lomanagh  
Connie Kelleher – Gortlahard  
Denis & Bridget Healy – Railway Road 

Wed. 10th July – Eucharistic Adoration Only  6.15pm 
Sat. 13th July – Intention: 6:00pm 

Connie Horgan – Cummeen/Kenmare 
Patrick O’Donoghue - Glenlough 

 

Sunday Duty this weekend: Fr. John Kerin- (086)191 8246 
 

Parish Office: Office hours Tuesday and Friday from 10am to 1pm. 
 
Baptisms – Congratulations to Sadie O’Sullivan and Brian Weldon who 
were baptised recently 
 

The Annual Pioneer Pilgrimage to Knock will take place on 
Sunday 21 July. Mass at 3pm will be followed by Eucharistic Blessing and 
Procession to the Shrine. Pioneers, along with friends and relations of 
people who are living “one day at a time” with addiction, are welcome.  
 

Reek Sunday 2024 National Pilgrimage to Croagh Patrick will take place 
on Sunday, July 28th. Masses will be held hourly on the summit from 
8:00am to 2:00pm with Confessions from 7:30am – 2:00pm.  More 
information can be found at westportparish.ie 
 
Kerry Diocesan Pilgrimage – Knock Shrine Saturday, August 24th, 2024. 
Schedule of ceremonies can be seen posted on the bulletin board. For 
Further Information please see www.knockshrine.ie or call 094 938 
81100 
 

Tune into Horizons on Radio Kerry every Sunday morning from 9 to 10 
and enjoy The Religious and Social Affairs Programme of the Diocese of 
Kerry. Comments and suggestions for programmes are very welcome – 
email maryfagan@dioceseofkerry.ie 
 
Reflection 
 

A Summer Prayer for our Families. May we make our homes places of 
relaxation, joy, love, peace and safety. May we be generous and 
considerate, not thinking only about ourselves, but helping others enjoy the 
blessings of the summertime. Lord God, Creator of all things, guide our 
steps and strengthen our hearts during these months of summer and 
vacation days. Grant us refreshment of mind and body. May we constantly 
strive to make a meaningful difference in the lives of our loved ones and in 
the world around us as we enjoy the warm days of summertime. Amen. 
 

Community Notices    
 

Job Posting: Communications and Social Media officer. The Diocese of 
Kerry has issued a job posting for a dynamic and experienced 
Communications and Social Media Officer. This is a full-time role. 
Applications from candidates seeking a part-time position focusing on 
either Radio communications or Technology would also be welcomed. 
Detailed information on all aspects of the posting work is available at 
www.dioceseofkerry.ie. Deadline for accepting CVs is 12th July. To apply, 
please email a CV and letter of application detailing your suitability to 
diocesanpastoralcentre@dioceseofkerry.org , clearly stating the subject 
line as: Communications and Media Officer. 
 
 

Alone Ireland: Alone Ireland are looking for volunteers to visit or call an 
older person and help combat loneliness in your area. Demand for their 
services is higher than ever before. If you can help and would like to 
volunteer please visit www.alone.ie for more information. 
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